
May 3,2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Public Service Commission 
P.Q. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

To Whom It Concerns: 

I am writing to object to the proposed 34.95 percent increase in residential electric bills. 
I am a 66-year old widow on a fixed income. 

It is becoming harder and harder just to get by, especially since Social Security recipients 
did not receive a raise this year, The proposed increase in electric bills will put undue 
stress and hardship on many seniors. 

I would like to be exempt from this proposed increase. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret S . Brown 
23 15 Beech Street #21 
Ashland, KY 4 1 102 

cc: Kentucky Power Co. 


